
 
RESOLUTION 2021 – 103 

 
A RESOLUTION AUTHORIZING THE CLOSURE OF LOVETT STREET FOR 

ACTIVITIES RELATED TO A FUNDRAISING EVENT FOR THE EATON THEATER 
 
WHEREAS, an ad hoc group of community organizations is helping to organize a fundraising 

event in support of The Eaton Theater, which has suffered significant financial loss 
during the Covid-19 pandemic; and 

 
WHEREAS, this event would take place at Beach Market on Saturday, August 28; and 
 
WHEREAS, the event would include a car show for pre-war antique cars; and 
 
WHEREAS, the temporary closure of Lovett Street is necessary to facilitate the car show 

portion of the event.  
 
THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED that the City of Charlotte City Council hereby authorizes 

the temporary closure of the 100 block of West Lovett Street from 1 p.m. to 7 p.m. on 
Saturday, August 28. 

 
BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED that the City Council authorizes the city to supply whatever 

closing signs and barricades it has available for the street closures; and further authorizes the 
city Department of Public Works to place the required barricades as needed and designated 
by the Charlotte Police Department.  
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TO: City Council 

FROM: Bryan Myrkle, Community Development Director 

SUBJECT: Street closure request – Lovett Street – August 28 

DATE: June 30, 2021 

 

There is an ad hoc group of local organization helping to organize a fundraising event for the The 

Eaton Theater, which has suffered significant economic hardship during the Covid-19 pandemic.  

The event will be held on Saturday, August 28 at Beach Market. It is a ticketed event with a 1920’s 

theme. It will feature live music, a catered dinner, an antique car show, a history tour and a special 

after-party at the theater. The event will be insured by the Eaton Theater. 

The organizers are requesting the temporary closure of the 100 block of West Lovett Street in the 

afternoon and early evening of August 28 to accommodate the car show. 

I have prepared a resolution authorizing the street closure for your review and approval. Should you 

have any questions about the event or the street closure, please feel free to contact me at (517) 543-

8853. 

 


